
Thank You for Leading Worship

From: M Bret Blackford (bret_blackford@yahoo.com)

To: full130@yahoo.com; steve@rotolite-stl.com; bryanttaylor24@gmail.com; landcstrickland@gmail.com; kmyers@mcknightcrossings.org

Cc: mxelders@mcknightcrossings.org; i.am.ross.brown@gmail.com; jmcglawn@mcknightcrossings.org; nstrickland@mcknightcrossings.org

Date: Friday, September 20, 2024 at 06:40 AM CDT

Dear McKnight Worship Leaders,

I wanted to take a moment to thank each of you for sharing your gifts with us every Sunday as you lead our worship. When Jeremy Picker left last year, I was
concerned about how we would adjust, but the transition has gone remarkably well. Each of you has truly stepped up, and it’s been wonderful to see the growing
confidence in everyone who has been leading.

The music and worship time continue to be deeply meaningful, setting the tone for reverence, awe, and joy each Sunday. You are helping create an atmosphere
that draws us closer to God.

The elders recognize the work that goes into preparing each Sunday’s service, and we are so grateful for your time and dedication. Please know that we are
praying for you and deeply appreciate all that you do.

May our time together on Sundays continue to be a true expression of worship to our amazing God!

Blessings,
   --- Bret (on behalf of the elders)
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